
Adult and Youth Connect Hour 9:00 AM

Praise & Worship
including child care and MVC 
Kids

10:15 AM

Worship Service Childcare 
(Beginning at 10:00am) 
Infant - Age 3

Gospel Project for Kids 
(Dismissed early in service)
Age 4 - 5th Grade

Ladies Fellowship
Living Word

April 2, 

Free WiFi: Password - mvcguest

Sunday Morning Schedule

Connect Hour Classes 
 Sunday  9 - 10AM

P.O. Box 222, 
Glenwood Springs, CO, 81602 

www.mvcglenwood.org 
office@mvcglenwood.org 

970-945-8328 

Sunday Service 10AM-11:30AM 
Office Hours  M-Th 10AM-4PM 

Journey With Us Through The Gospel

June 11 - Daniel Was Rescued
June 18 - God Brought His People Home
June 25 - The Temple Was Completed

God is a strong and faithful LORD.  He generously displays His 
strength and faithfulness to men and women whose hope is riveted 
to Him.  One of the ways that gospel men and women demonstrate 

faith is in prayer.  Though few men and women of faith would dispute 
the importance of the discipline of prayer, practically there are many 

believers who in their most honest moments would admit that 
frequently prayer is a “last resort.”  In other words, after I have done 
all I can do, then I resort to prayer.  That is why the story of a king in 
Judah named Jehoshaphat can be so valuable.  Under siege, and in 
the face of a perilous challenge, he made prayer his first move.  In 
the face of a daunting challenge, he chose to pray first. The bottom 
line is that in his distress, he nevertheless had clarity about whose 
battle it is, and who has power to save and deliver.  What can we 

learn from this king of Judah?  Moreover, what practical 
encouragement can we offer one another as we celebrate the power 
and grace of God, and His resolve to work on behalf of people who 
wait for Him.  This is the first week of a 7-week teaching series we 

have titled, “Prayer First.” 

Whose Battle Is It?
II Chronicles 20:1-15

http://www.mvcglenwood.org
mailto:office@mvcglenwood.org
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Dear Mountain View Family,
Thank you for all you have done in support of 
our family during our loss of Ken.       
-Joan, Joanie, Kim and Kene Golden

Concert of Prayer
Sunday Evenings starting June 25. 6:30-7:45 PM. 
Over 300 years ago, Christians in Scotland would gather 
together to pray for a mighty move of God.  They called their 
gatherings, "Concerts of Prayer."  These gatherings focused 
on three priorities - adoration of God, awakening in His 
Church, and advance of the gospel in the world.  The Greek 
word for agreement is "sumphoneo," from which we get our 
English word, 'symphony.'  The idea was that as believers 
united in prayer about priorities on the heart of God, it would 
be like a symphony, or a concert, where all the players in the 
prayer gathering were submitting to a score written by God 
with the LORD Himself as the symphony conductor.  On 
Sunday evening, June 25, we are planning to gather as a 
community at Mountain View to go hard after God in united 
prayer.  Please consider joining us at 6:30 PM that evening in 
the worship center.

Weekly Corporate Prayer Gathering
Beginning June 27, we are planning to begin a weekly 
corporate prayer gathering from 6:30-7:45 PM each Tuesday 
evening through the summer.  Pastor Tim will facilitate these 
corporate prayer gatherings.  We plan to practice Scripture-
fed, Spirit-led, worship-based prayer.  For the first several 
Tuesday evenings together, we will explain what we mean by 
that and why we are intent on prayer times shaped by those 
priorities.  We will meet in the Sunlight Peak Room, except 
for the second Tuesday of the month when we will meet in 
the worship center.

If you would like to be involved in the One Square 
Meal local service project, pick up a flyer in the 
foyer for more details.

Golf Classic. June 24. A benefit for 
Pregnancy Resource Center and New 

Creation Preschool.
See the flyers in the foyer for more details.

REMINDER: If you use the building, be sure before you leave 
you have locked all doors and closed windows.


